
From: GINA MUNOZ <vieja525@icloud.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 4:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
 
Good afternoon, Steve.  
 
We have accepted on behalf of the city of CHICAGO some treats from a resident in the ward, JoAnn 
Cimos. The approximate total is about $93.   I have attached a photo and will place out in our waiting 
area for residents to take.  
 
All the best,  
Gina Muñoz  
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